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EBASCO SERVICES INCORPORATED ERASCO
160 Chubb Avenue, Lyndhurst, NJ 07071 - (201) 460-1900

January 28, 1987

Mr. Nigel Robinson

Remedial Project Manager

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
26 Federal Plaza, 7th Floor

New York, New York 10278

Subject: ASBESTOS DUMP SITE
SUMMARY REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF JANUARY 11, 1987
WORK ASSIGNMENT NUMBER: 10-26A2.0
EPA CONTRACT NUMBER: 68-01-7250

Dear Mr. Robinson:

Enclosed please find the subject report for the Enforcement Oversight Activities
conducted by Ebasco Services Incorporated at the Asbestos Dump Site.

If you have any questions regarding the enclosed report please contact me at

(201) 460-6509.

Very truly yours,

William R. Colvin
Site Manager

WRC:vmt
enclosure

cc: D Sachdev
T Mittower
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ASBESTOS DUMP SITE
ENFORCEMENT SUPPORT
SUMMARY REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF JANUARY 11, 1987

January 14, 1987

Mr. Steve Hambos and Mr. Arron Levy of Fred C. Hart, Inc. conducted the metal
detection survey at the Great Swamp site using a Fisher M Scope, Pipe/Cable
Locator, Model Number TW-5. The survey was observed by Ms. Tammy Mittower of
Ebasco Services Incorporated. The Survey began, after calibration of the metal

detector, at the southwest corner of the site and continued east along Line "A".

Each fifty foot grid line area (running perpendicular to Line "A") was surveyed
north to south and thirteen positive readings were obtained. One drum was
observed in the Great Brook south of the site. Foam materials were observed
along the southern boundary of the site.

January 15, 1987

The same personnel were at the site. Fourteen positive readings were obtained.
The survey was conducted along lines "B" and "C" (which run from east to west)
and the grid lines running north to south.

January 16, 1987

The same personnel were at the site. The metal detection survey was completed
at the northwest section of the site. Eighteen positive readings were recorded.
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